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NOTIFICATION OF WORKS 

Road restoration works 
Council is continuing to undertake restoration works on wide-spread sections of various sealed and 
unsealed roads across the Scenic Rim region.  

These restoration works are being delivered with assistance provided through the jointly-funded 
Commonwealth-State Disaster Recovery Funding Arrangements (DRFA) following previously declared 
disaster events, those being: 

• South East Queensland Coastal Trough, 12 - 15 December 2020; 
• Southern Queensland Severe Weather, 20 - 31 March 2021; 
• Central, Southern and Western Queensland Rainfall and Flooding, 10 Nov - 3 Dec 2021; 
• South East Queensland Rainfall and Flooding, 22 February - 5 April 2022; and 
• Southern Queensland Flooding, 6 - 20 May 2022. 

 
These restoration works will improve road conditions for motorists and return damaged road surfaces 
to their pre-disaster condition.  

These works will also ensure the Scenic Rim has a well-maintained, safe and interconnected transport 
network and are part of Council's commitment to providing an accessible and serviced region, and to 
maintaining and improving the region's civil infrastructure. 

Teviotville Road, Kalbar 

 With assistance of funding administered by the Queensland Reconstruction Authority  (QRA) on behalf 
of the Australian and Queensland Governments under DRFA, Teviotville Road at Kalbar has been 
prioritised for major restoration works based on the extent of damage and will include: 
 

• Road pavement reconstruction, including seal; and 
• Drainage reinstatement works. 

WHEN WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Minor works at Teviotville Road are scheduled to commence in late August 2022, followed by full 
reconstruction works upon assessment from QRA. Restoration works are expected to take up to 5 
months to complete, weather and construction conditions permitting. Planned hours of work are 
between 6.00am and 6.00pm, Monday to Friday, however may include Saturday works when particular 
activities require. 
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WHERE WILL IT HAPPEN? 

Works will occur on Teviotville Road at Kalbar, from Edward Street to the intersection of Hoya Road 
near Kalbar. 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT? 

Teviotville Road will remain open under traffic control during these restoration works, however there 
will be changed traffic conditions with delays of up to 15 minutes. 
 
Motorists and pedestrians are requested to observe traffic advisory signage and directions from 
authorised traffic controllers to 'stop, hold and go'. 
 
Construction plant will be active in the area during project construction, and there will be noise and 
vibration at the site, as well as dust. Every effort has been made to keep disruption to a minimum to 
reduce the impact on the travelling public.  

Council acknowledges there may be a level of inconvenience to business owners, pedestrians and 
motorists while these works are being undertaken. Your patience and understanding is appreciated. 

QUESTIONS? 

Any enquiries regarding these works should be directed to Council by calling 
(07) 5540 5111 or by email to mail@scenicrim.qld.gov.au, quoting "Road 
restoration works Teviotville Road". 

MAP 

 

Image: Indicative map showing the area of restoration works along Teviotville Road at Kalbar. 
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